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Dear Parents 

 

My colleagues and I are looking forward to welcoming the new cohort of Form I to Dollar Academy. To help 

the pupils with this important transition we would like  to invite them to visit the Academy on Tuesday 18 

August. Please see below for your child's session time.  I would ask that children are dropped off (and 

collected at the end of the session) at the Mylne Avenue Car Park and walk up the West Approach to meet 

their Form Tutor in front of the steps of the Playfair Building. (Children should wear comfortable home 

clothes!) 

 

During this introductory session we will introduce children to some of the routines of senior school to help 

them feel confident about the start of term on the Thursday.  Please could children who were in the Junior 

School last year use this opportunity to bring in any textbooks, such as Teejay Mathematics, for 

return.  These can be deposited in the book return collection boxes when they register at the front 

steps.  (Comfortable home clothes should be worn!) 

 

Unfortunately, due to the government guidelines, we are not able to welcome parents into the school 

buildings at this time but should you have any questions please do feel free to contact me by email johnson-

r@dollaracademy.org.uk and I will be in touch either by telephone or email.  There will also be a FORM I 

Parent Information Evening on Thursday 17 September via ZOOM (further details will be provided at the 

start of term). 

 

As we take these steps towards a full time return to school it is vital that everyone remains vigilant; if your 

child has any symptoms at all, or has had contact with anyone with symptoms, please do not bring them 

into school. Similarly, if you are travelling back to Scotland from a country that requires you to quarantine, 

please do not come into school until the quarantine period is over.  

 

I appreciate your support and look forward to meeting your children on Tuesday 18.  If you have any 

problems or queries at all or cannot make this date please just get in touch. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Dr Richard Johnson 

Head of Form I 

 

IHY (Mrs Young) and IKR (Miss Robertson)    1.15pm – 3.15pm 

IRG (Mrs Gibb) and IDC (Mr Christie)and IAJ (Mr James)  1.30pm – 3.30pm 

IJS (Mr Shaw) and IMH (Mr Hose)     1.45pm – 3.45pm 
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